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March 13, 2020 
 
 

(Postponed) 

 Inaugural Meeting of the STS forum – Latin America and the Caribbean 

High-Level Conference in Mexico City 

 
 
We regret to inform you that the Science and Technology in Society forum (STS forum) - Latin 
America and Caribbean High-Level Conference to be held March 17 at the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs of Mexico will be suspended and rescheduled at a later date. The above in the framework 
of the escalation of the coronavirus (COVID-19) and the recommendations issued by the World 
Health Organization to prevent further spread of the virus. We sincerely appreciate the interest 
shown in the events and we will keep you informed about the rescheduling of the event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marcelo Ebrard Casaubon                                   Koji Omi 
Secretary of Foreign Affairs,                           Founder and Chairman 
Government of Mexico                               STS forum, Japan 
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